
 

 

AS/jaj 
 
 
22nd June 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
I have always been extremely proud of the standard of uniform we have for all our 
pupils within the Academy and their readiness to learn. 
 
With the warmer summer weather, may I ask for your support in ensuring all pupils 
are dressed appropriately, wearing the Bloxwich Academy uniform.  This includes 
plain black shoes, each and every day as other footwear such as trainers are 
banned.   The following link will take you to our website which clearly shows the 
uniform expectations.  https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/secondary-uniform/ 
 
In particular, may I highlight the importance of the length of skirts; pupils who 
choose to wear skirts must be to the pupil’s knee minimum.  I understand we are 
coming towards the end of the academic year and if anyone is in need of support 
regarding the purchase of correct uniform please contact us on Postbox: - 
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk and a member of staff will contact you. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 
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